
In response to an email to classmates from Judi Smith Gregory about the difficult times because of the 

coronavirus pandemic fear, the anarchy being paid for by people who want to bring America down in order to 

have the One World Government and the daily news reports tell us about many things snowballing out of 

control  Gwen responded including a regret for the 60th Reunion 

 

Yes, Judi, we are living in perilous times. 

Of course, places like Ukraine and many parts of Africa and the Middle East would 

think we live like kings. However,  

compared to the 1960's we have wandered far from the "Shepherd and 

Keeper of our souls".  It behooves us to keep our heads up and our knees down. 

 

Norm and I would love to be there for the 

60th reunion. We now live in North Carolina which is "a fir piece" from Louisville. 

😕 We've been back in the US 

for almost 3 years now and I still haven't gotten to see my oldest sister out in 

Wyoming because of our travels to visit our churches, our move to NC, and now 

because of the danger of the virus. I'm sure there are many others with similar 

stories and worse. 

 

This world is not our home as the song goes. In the meantime, "it is required of a 

servant that he be found faithful". I pray that for myself and the whole of the Bride 

of Christ, the Church. 

 

I do wish you all a wonderful time at the dinner. May your time together be 

memorable. 

 

In His Grip, 

 

Gwen (Franz) Bowman 
 


